

TERM 3 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 8 AUGUST 2025



YEAR 9 IMPRESS FRENCH WORKSHOP

Year 9 French Elective attended the Alliance Française in the city today for a workshop delivered entirely in French. Students put their language skills to good use, actively listening and responding in French and engaging with the cultural aspects of the workshop.







This group of 16 were a credit to our College and the staff at the Alliance Française praised their excellent behaviour and commitment to studying French.

Ms Michelle Raft

Languages Teacher